
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Calling all Pelicans! 

We have some exciting news, Coral Cove is getting its very first Game Room! This room will 

be used to help students with behavior, absences, and increase problem solving skills. We 

have a small grant that will help us get started, but we need your help. 

 

If you can help, we are asking for 

donations of: 

- New or Gently used board games 

- E-Rated Xbox Games 

- Toys in its packaging 

- Table Top Games 

- Our Amazon Wish List 

 

All donations can be dropped off in the front office and addressed to Mr. Santiago. Please 

refer all questions to ralph.santiago@browardschools.com 


